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Pharmacy benefit managers (PBMs) and their lobbyists have 
mastered the art of spin. They claim to lower drug prices, 
increase patient access, and protect consumers, but as 
they’ve come under scrutiny and investigation, their 
business practices reveal a different reality. While Congress 
and state legislatures scrutinize proposed PBM reform laws, 
the increasingly unpopular middlemen are ramping up their 
lobbying efforts, flooding lawmakers and the public with 
misleading narratives.  

Still, even with the facts on our side, it’s more critical than 
ever to be ready to respond. 

We’ve assembled a short list of popular PBM lobby talking 
points along with our response. To help clarify where you 
might hear these points, we’ve included context and 
summaries of longer, researched and source-cited 
counterarguments (contact us for the complete response to 
any of the points you see below).  

This list is by no means complete or comprehensive - we 
welcome your feedback and ask you to please send us other 
opposition talking points you’ve encountered, which we’ll 
include in our updated “Opposition Talking Points” white 
paper available in the PUTT Member Library: 

Dispensing fees are “prescription tax” - The word “tax” has 
become something of a dog whistle, intended to scare 
vulnerable member of the population (e.g. lower income 
families, seniors on a limited budget) while also distracting 
fiscal-minded legislators away from the mounting, 

documented evidence correlating PBM practices with 
escalating costs in state and federally-funded healthcare. 
Several states are considering legislation that would require 
PBMs to pay pharmacy dispensing fees equivalent to 
Medicare’s Fee for Service dispensing fee.  

RESPONSE: A pharmacy dispensing fee is meant to cover 
the costs associated with filling a prescription, including the 
labor involved in preparing the medication, storing 
inventory, packaging supplies, pharmacist consultation, and 
other operational overhead costs related to dispensing the 
drug, essentially covering the pharmacy's professional 
services in fulfilling a prescription. A dispensing fee is 
necessary since patients cannot bring their own containers 
for medications and PBMs and insurers generally do not 
pay pharmacists for patient counseling and other common 
healthcare services provided in the pharmacy. 

PBMs shouldn’t have to reimburse pharmacies at 
acquisition cost because those costs are the result of how 
pharmacies buy drugs. PBM network pharmacies are a 
better option for patients because they dispense based on 
“competitive market rates.”  This talking point is often 
used to refute why PBMs should reimburse pharmacies at 
their acquisition cost while conflating reimbursement with 
what the patient pays at the pharmacy counter…. 
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REALITY CHECK: REBUTTALS TO POPULAR PBM TALKING POINTS 
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